

St Patrick's Catholic Primary School,

Mansfield, Newsletter

Week ending: Friday 01st October

'Sharing, caring, belonging,

Catholic Life:

This week's word of the week: INCLUSION

Jesus calls all people to follow him. He often caused outrage by being friends with the kinds of people society didn't like. He wasn't afraid to reach out to those people left out by the world and he worked hard to find a way to include them in what he was doing. This week we celebrate the feast of St. Vincent De Paul. He gave his life to reaching out to those who were sick and lonely and vulnerable. He knew that they needed God's love and compassion as much as anyone else. Think this week about those people who often get left out. How can you show God's love and compassion to them?

Upcoming events:

Monday is the start of HARVEST and we will be beginning our week with an assembly to introduce this to the children. Please also see the attached catholic life newsletter which includes further details. Friday 8th October is a non-uniform day in which pupils are asked to wear bright colours.

School Uniform

Since coming back in September, unfortunately we have seen a decline in the standards of uniform across school. We know that you share our great pride in the standard across school and therefore we have listed below a reminder of our school expectations

Children are not to wear any jumpers other than school jumpers. Staff will be reminding pupils of these expectations next week.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

BOYS

- ♦ White or grey shirt- not a polo t-shirt
- ♦ Grey trousers
- ♦ School tie available from school office
- Grey jumper
- Grey socks
- Sensible black shoes (Not trainers)

GIRLS

- ♦ Grey skirt or tunic
- ♦ White blouse- not a polo t-shirt
- ♦ School tie available from school office
- ♦ Grey jumper or cardigan
- White socks or navy tights
- Sensible flat black shoes (shoes with heels are not permitted in school)

PΕ

- Bottle Green polo shirt preferably with the school logo
- Navy blue or black shorts
- Plimsolls or trainers

A dark blue or black tracksuit can be worn for outside P.E.

Embroidered uniform with the school logo on is available from www.myclothing.com or email at support@myclothing.com or non-embroidered uniform can be purchased at a shop of your choice.

On the grounds of Health and Safety, jewellery should not be worn. We actively discourage children from wearing jewellery of any kind.

If your child has pierced ears, small studs may be worn however, your child must be able to remove their earrings themselves before joining P.E. lessons. Alternatively, avoid wearing them.

Parents evening

On Wednesday 6th October, parents evening will take place virtually. The booking system will go live via parentmail on Monday.